
 

 

29 May 2014 

 

Proposed Revised Access Arrangement for the Mid-West and 
South-West Gas Distribution System 
 
PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority published a notice on 4 April 2014 inviting public submissions on ATCO 
Gas Australia Pty Ltd’s (ATCO) proposed revised Access Arrangement for the Mid-West and South-West 
Gas Distribution System (GDS). 

Submissions were received by the closing deadline of 4:00 pm (WST) on 21 May 2014 from Alinta Energy 
and Wesfarmers Kleenheat Gas Pty Ltd.   

Copies of the submissions received are available on the Authority’s website. 

The Authority appreciates input from interested parties on the proposed revisions, and will consider the 
matters raised in submissions when preparing the Draft Decision on ATCO’s proposed revised Access 
Arrangement for the GDS. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 

Tyson Self      Richard Taylor 
Economic Regulation Authority    Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Phone: 08 6557 7900     Phone: 08 9381 2144 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Email:  admin@rmpr.com.au 
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